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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
ON CALOPTIMA 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 
The Orange County Board of Supervisors is seeking a candidate to serve on the CalOptima 

Board of Directors.  CalOptima is a public, county organized health system, administering health 

insurance programs for low-income families, children, seniors and persons with disabilities in 

Orange County.  As the second largest health insurer in Orange County, CalOptima provides 

coverage to one in seven residents and almost a third of Orange County’s children through three 

major programs. 

 

The Orange County Health Care Agency is accepting applications from residents of Orange 

County who are current recipients of CalOptima services (consumers).  The position term is four 

years, with the option to serve an additional four year term, subject to reappointment by the 

Orange County Board of Supervisors.  CalOptima Board meetings are held on the first Thursday 

of each month at 2 p.m. at the CalOptima administrative building located at 505 City Park West 

in the city of Orange.   

 

To be considered for appointment, please mail or hand deliver a completed application and 

resume to Health Care Agency/Director’s Office 405 W. 5th St., Ste. 721, Santa Ana, CA, 92701.  

Applications are available on the Health Care Agency’s internet site at 

http://ochealthinfo.com/about/admin/caloptima.  For application and recruitment information, 

call (714) 834-5522.  Applications will be accepted from Monday, August 19, 2013 to Monday, 

September 9, 2013, at 5:00 p.m. 
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